3. CORRESPONDENCE
. 3.1 LETTER OF THANKS FROM THE FRIENDS OF EDMONDS FACTORY GARDEN

The lattached|letter was received thanking the Board for its contribution to the recent Garden
Party at the Edmonds Factory Garden.

3.2 LETTER OF THANKS FROM SUMNER COMMUNITY POOL

The [attached] letter was received from the Sumner Community Pool thanking the Board for
funding and support.
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Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


